
Type here to search This Folder Address Book Options Log Off

 Mail

 Calendar

 Contacts

Email Settings

Deleted Items

Drafts

Inbox

Junk E-Mail

Sent Items

Click to view all folders

16-12 Grants Committee

19-10 (57)

19-11 (33)

19-12 (46)

20-01 (26)

Manage Folders...

 Reply  Reply to All  Forward  Move  Delete Close

I want to hear from you!
Office of Congresswoman Alma Adams [repalmaadamsnc12@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, February 07, 2020 6:19 PM

To: Steve Johnston

Dear Friend,

The annual congressional appropriations process is underway! This process
determines federal funding levels for the upcoming fiscal year, and I'm counting
on your input!

If your organization uses federal funding to help carry out your mission, please
complete this form by February 28, 2020 to inform Congress of the programs
that are important to you.

Due to the constraints of the federal budget, Congress will not be able to fund
all programs at the level we may like, but your feedback will provide insight for
me to know what is important to fight for this year.

Thank you for your participation and, as always, it is a pleasure to represent
you in Congress.

Best Regards, 

Congresswoman Alma S. Adams, Ph.D.
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